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THE ZONING OFFICER WILL NOT HAVE REGULAR OFFICE HOURS DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH 2022, HOWEVER THE BOROUGH CAN STILL ACCEPT APPLICATIONS AND PROCESS ZONING PERMITS.  APPLICATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE.

DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH, THE ZONING OFFICER MAY CONTACTED VIA EMAIL AT rtruscello@geistownborough.com 

ALSO, OFFICE STAFF CAN RELAY MESSAGES TO THE ZONING OFFICER.

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS FOR THE ZONING OFFICER WILL RESUME ON MONDAY APRIL 4, 2022 AND CONTINUE ON MONDAYS AND THURSDAYS 
11:00 AM – 2:00 PM
